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The start time for Saturday's scheduled men's basketball game between Johnson C. Smith
University and Lees-McRae College has been moved to

      

2 p.m., announced Bobcat Director of Athletics Craig McPhail Tuesday.
The Lees-McRae sports information office will provide live stats and a free streaming webcast of
the game, the links for which are included below.
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